"Then Opened he their understanding, that they might understand the scriptures....and he led them out
as far as Bethany and he lifted up his hands and blessed them....and it came to pass while He blessed
them, he was parted from them and carried up to heaven.” Luke 24- 45,50,51

“And when the day of Pentecost was fully come they were all with one accord in one place.....and they
were all filled with the holy Ghost...” Acts 2-1,4

“...for as often as you eat this bread and drink this cup you do show The Lord’s death till he come” 1
Corinthians 11-26 '

To those gathered together to The Lord’s name elsewhere,
Dear Brethren,

The Lord opened the eyes of the disciples (on the road to Emmaus) that they might understand the (Old
Testament) scriptures that sboke of Him; that He was to suffer, die and rise from the dead the third day.
On the day of Pentecost the ascended Christ sent The Holy Spirit to in-dwell those same witnesses and
to unite them into one body. In the book of Acts we see the unfolding of God’s heart and purpose in
gathering together in one Jews and gentiles into one body based upon the work of Christ on Calvary’s
cross. Those early believers continued steadfastly in the apostle’s doctrine and in fellowship and the
breaking of bread and in prayers. Two thousand years have passed since those early days and we sill
have the same resources as they did as we await his return. We trust that The Lord has opened the door
again this year for us to invite you to be with us on the weekend following Thanksgiving in Brewer Maine
for ministry of the word of God, fellowship, prayers and to remember the Lord in His death. Our desire is
that we would redeem the time that remains, that the time would be for building up, the teaching of
sound doctrine, for encouragement in the path of faith, for the strengthening of relationships in Christ
and that our lord would be honored in our coming together.

The Lord willing the meetings will begin on Friday, November 28t at 7:00 pm with prayer at the Palmyra
meeting room (285 Madawaska Rd. Palmyra, Maine) and continue on Saturday and Lord’s day (29th and
30th ) at Jeff’s Catering and Event Center (15 Event Center Way, Brewer Maine) Hotel accommodation
will be at the Bangor Holiday Inn (404 Odlin Rd. Bangor, Maine) If you plan to attend, please register at
www.bibleconferenceregistration.com/brewer/registration by November 13th, If there are questions
please contact Paul and Michelle Renaud at brewerconference @gmail.com or by phone at (207)
512-2525. Children under 17 must be accompanied by responsible adult. All other communications
should be addressed to Alfred Nash, PO Box 161, Palmyra, Maine 04967. We value your prayers and look
forward to being together should The Lord tarry.

On behalf of those who are gathered together to The Lord’s name at Palmyra, Maine
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